
Year 4 Newsletter Item 

This term, Year 4 will be creating their own Tiny Worlds as part of the Visual Arts 

assessment for this term.  Classes have been enjoying participating in different art forms 

such as painting, collage, marbling, mosaic and paper sculpting to mention a few.  As a 

culminating activity, students form pairs or groups of three and collaborate to create a tiny 

world of a theme of their choice. 

Below is an example of the kind of tiny worlds that students can create: 

 


